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welcome

Save the date!

Spiritw
ear

Mascot plushies

We would like to welcome each
of you and your families to
Whitehouse School!  We are
excited to share details on our
playdate for Kindergarten,
upcoming HSA events, volunteer
signup and our spirit wear sale.
This year we are also working on
cute school mascot plushies!  If
you have any questions, please
reach out. Carolanne Sherwood
and Missy Mest, VPs, Readington
HSA at Whitehouse School

Block Party - September 20th
Book Fair - Week of Sept. 23rd
Trunk or Treat - October 25th
*To help with these events,

Contact Carolanne at
carolannes@readingtonhsa.com

and Missy at
missym@readingtonhsa.com

facebook.com/readingtonHSA

www.readingtonhsa.com


